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August 10, 2004 
 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE  
FOR DISCOVERY CONFERENCE 

(Set for 9:30 a.m., Tuesday, August 24, 2004) 
 
 

RE: In re Application No. B-079240 of Pacific Cruises Northwest, Inc., d/b/a 
Victoria San Juan Cruises For a Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity to Provide Commercial Ferry Service, Docket No. TS-031996 

 
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On August 9, 2004, Ms. McNeil, counsel for Protestant San Juan Island Shuttle 
Express, Inc., requested that the discovery conference scheduled for August 10, 
2004, be continued to another date.  Ms. McNeil requested the continuance 
because of a dental emergency.  No party objects to the change in date for the 
conference. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE That the discovery conference scheduled for August 
10, 2004, is continued to Tuesday, August 24, 2004, from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m., in 
Room 108, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 
Olympia, Washington. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
KAREN M. CAILLÉ 
Administrative Law Judge 
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